
My eagle project



 This was to only replace the wood of the tables 
but upon viewing the condition of the wood, I 
decided to replace all of it .  

 We were planning to do the project over the 
course of two weeks but had to move it down 
to one week because of other scheduling issues.



 We started recruiting volunteers around two 
weeks before the time of the project through 
Email and Facebook.  During those weeks, I 
ordered the replacement wood from Reno 
Lumber and bought the brushes and varnish 
we would need.  

 The day before the volunteers came, we cut all 
the wood that arrived to its appropriate length.  



 Volunteers arrived and used belt sanders 
under supervision to smooth out the new 
wood.  Others grabbed a brush and started 
varnishing already sanded wood.  Each piece 
was varnished with two to three coats.  



 We brought all of the wood up to the campsite 
along with tools to put them all together and 
the remaining varnish to complete the seal.  I 
designated a group to replace the benches and 
other groups to replace the wood for the tables.  



 When all the wood was replaced, we put one 
last coat of varnish on everything and then 
packed up all the tools.  We gave the park the 
leftover varnish for further maintenance and 
took all the old wood to a burn dumpster by a 
fire station.  We had 32 people participate with 
a total of 140 hours of work. 
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